
Coyote Ad-Hoc Committee Meeting Agenda 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 

• Update from the VOM on recent coyote activity   
• Update on coyote sightings map being posted online 
• Update on Coyote PSA video 
• Update from schools on distribution of flyer and poster contest 

 

Coyote Ad-Hoc Committee Meeting Minutes (DRAFT)  
Thursday, March 11, 2021 via Zoom  

 
Attendees:  Karrie Sergio, Dr. Christine Cyriacks, Elizabeth Gillespie, Angelo Martelli, Michael 

Scarantino Simon Tepas  
Dan Natchez (Trustee Liaison)  

 
Absent:  Dr. Eric Lutinski, Len Tallevi, Sharron Torres,  

Jerry Barberio (Village Manager), Dena Schumacher (LMCTV) 
 
Coyote sightings: Dan mentioned only 1 sighting reported in the Beach Point area. No other 
activity/sightings have been reported. 

 

Flyer: Karrie mentioned it is important to get the flyer out now since mating season is here. 

Dan is looking into distribution. Noted the sanitation schedules are going out soon. Committee 
members present for the meeting were in agreement the flyer looks great. Karrie mentioned 
the flyer was shared by Westchester County Executive, George Latimer, with other 
municipalities at their February conference call, so it may be used by other towns as well. 

 

Poster contest: Mike is checking on that. Christine mentioned any content on the flyer should 
be checked for accuracy regarding information. 

 

Karrie asked Mike if the schools can send a flyer home with each student. He will be speaking to 
the appropriate staff involved in achieving this.  (Mike followed up with an email that the 
schools can distribute the flyer, we just need to provide them with the copies.) 

 

Interactive map: Dan is looking into the progress of this. Karrie mentioned it’s important to 
pinpoint streets when people call in to report a sighting. 

 

Christine asked about the Coyote PSA video.  Karrie mentioned the village may be able to use 
what LMC-TV is already working on. 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 


